
 
 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS AND FEEDBACK 

CABANA CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS PHASE 2 
Howard Avenue to Dougall Avenue 

Proposed Road Closure of Huntington as part of the Cabana Road 
Environmental Assessment Implementation 

December 5, 2018 

Cabana Road is being reconstructed to accommodate two lanes in each direction with bike lanes, in accordance 
with the approved Environmental Assessment report. 

To improve overall traffic safety and to reduce traffic conflicts, a preferred plan has been put forward by the 
project team to close the intersection of Cabana Road at Huntington, and to construct a cul-de-sac at the end of 
this street, near Cabana. 

 
Closing this intersection, helps reduce the number of potential conflicts for all cars, bicycles and pedestrians and 
so improves overall traffic safety. Accessibility into the area for residents and emergency response vehicles is 
very efficient: Inglewood provides access from the east, and Ouellette provides access from the west. 

 
Please complete tltisform and return it to RC Spencer Associates Inc. Information will be collected In 
accordance wit!, Ontario's Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Wit/, tl,e 
exception of personal information, all comments will become part of tlte public record. 

 
What do you like about the proposed changes? 

What do you dislike about the proposed changes? 
 

Do you have any other concerns? 
 
 

John Tofflemire, P.Eng. 
RC Spencer Associates Inc. 

Consulting Engineers 
18 Talbot Street West 

Leamington, ON 
(519) 324-0606 

jtofflemire@rcspencer.ca 

 
Dave Archer, P.Eng. 

RC Spencer Associates Inc. 
Consulting Engineers 

800 University Ave. W. 
Windsor, ON 

(519) 946-1122 
darcher@rcspencer.ca 

 

Michael Cappucci, P.Eng. 
City of Windsor 

Engineering Department 
350 City Hall Square 

Windsor, ON 
(519)255-6257 ext. 6355 
mcappucci@citywindsor.ca 

 

Jane He,P.Eng., PE 
City of Windsor 

Engineering Department 
350 City Hall Square 

Windsor, ON 
(519) 255-6257 ext. 6358 

jhe@citywindsor.ca 
 

YOUR FEEDBACK IS IMPORTANT! 
Please deposit tlzisform in the Comment Box or return by 14 December 2018 to: 
RC Spencer Associates Inc., 800 University Ave. W., Windsor, Ontario N9A 5R9 

Attention: Mr. David M. Archer, P.En,:. 
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